Submission – Antonio Da Cunha (via email)
Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to support the change that will allow the sale of commercial buildings from 100% agreement of owners to 80% on the basis of their unit ownership.

Option 21C-Tier 1 is my preference as it allows 80% majority of unit owners to agree on a sale of a commercial building.

I believe this is the option that is best suited for all the unit owners and the community for the best and future use of their commercial buildings.

Yours faithfully,

Antonio Da Cunha  

